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Question 1 answer:
I am not sure what one clear change would be, but we have made many changes to reform state taxes, reform regulations on businesses and individuals, and improve the lives of families.  Our growth proves that we are a business and family friendly state. 
One change that may be of interest is my efforts to make POA organizations more accountable to their members.  The support for this has been building for years, and we have made some changes.  More are needed.  My seniority and connections will matter in this effort, because Experience Counts.

Question 2 answer:
Health care will never be perfect, and anyone who says they have the magic answer is lying.  Our House members have been working on Medicaid Transformation for years, and have made some progress.  The state’s cost of Medicaid has expanded from $1.5 billion when we took the majority in 2011 to $3.9 billion in the last proposed budget, which the Governor vetoed.  Members who are physicians and former hospital administrators have worked on this, trying to fix the system before throwing more of your tax money into it.  Anyone who says it is free money from the federal government is intentionally misleading us.
Here again, Experience Counts.

Question 3 answer:
Revenue shortfalls have been aided to this point by the federal CARES Acts.  We have used these funds to address the health and economic needs of our citizens, as well as used the “Rainy Day” funds for the hurricane and earthquake disasters.  As we did with the $3 billion shortfall in 2011, we will pass tax and regulatory reform to spur economic activity, which increases revenues.  We will be more frugal with your tax money than our opponents have ever been, and not waste your hard-
earned dollars. Tax increases are being promised by the opposition. Experience Counts in budget and fiscal policy, too.
As far as municipal services, they can receive block grants from the federal government for COVID-related expenses, and we have also been appropriating funds in all three of the COVID bills this year.

Question 4 answer:
The Department of Environmental Quality says they have budget problems, but they have efficiency and enforcement problems.  They take far too long to act in investigating and enforcing existing law.  For example, they could have shut down Chemours much sooner than they did, to benefit our safe water supply.  DEQ is run by the Governor and his unelected political appointees, not by the General Assembly.  I recommend that oversight by the General Assembly remain constant and stronger than it has ever been.

Question 5 answer:
This has been an issue since I got to the General Assembly.  Some POAs and some developers do the right thing.  When they don’t, I propose stronger laws to allow the local governments and POAs to successfully sue the developers for appropriate remedies.  We have tweaked the Planned Community Act with some improvements, but more is needed.  The Attorney General, who is unresponsive to complaints at this time also needs to be held more accountable.


